
From: Sue Petersen
To: Jan Noriyuki
Date: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 9:21:30 AM

I would like to support ICL’s idea for using  Utility Cost Reduction Bonds - we need to retire
the coal fired generating plants sooner rather than later.

Sue Petersen, Hailey Idaho

mailto:sue99p@gmail.com
mailto:jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov

